
  

 

 

 

Stroud Valleys Cycling Club  

invites you to a  

Cyclists’ Christmas Buffet Lunch  

on Sunday 4th December at 12:30pm 

at St Matthew’s Church Hall, 

Church Road, Cainscross, Stroud GL5 4JE  

followed by a  

Cyclists’ Carol Service 

at 2pm at St Matthew’s Church.  

ALL WELCOME 

Suggested donation of £3 per head to cover cost of food and hire of 

hall. Please let us know if you are coming to the lunch by Sunday 

27th November.  

Please contact Clare Smith about numbers or for more details 

(stroudvalleyscc@gmail.com  / 01453 842074 / 07772888267)  

Ding Dong Merrily on High 

The Cycle Bells Are Ringing 

Ding Dong Verily the Sky 

Is Riv’n With Cyclists Singing! 
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